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MEDIA ALERT 
Village of Allouez, WI 

Libal Street Local Traffic Update 
 

For Immediate Release                                       April 9, 2024 
(Allouez, WI) Libal Street is anticipated to be closed to through traffic between E. St. Joseph Street to 
Kalb Avenue beginning Wednesday, April 10 for the replacement of existing sanitary sewer.  Segments 
of Libal Street that are currently closed will remain closed at this time.     
  
A detour route will be signed as shown on the attached graphic.  
 
During this closure, the contractor will maintain an open lane for emergency vehicles and local access to 
residential, commercial and business driveways.  Access to Allouez Village Hall will also be maintained. 
 
This work is weather dependent and is expected to last approximately one week.   
 
The overall Libal Street Improvement Project corridor spans between WIS 172 and Kalb Avenue and the 
work will be completed under two projects. These projects include:  
 

Utility Improvements: Currently underway through the mid-May (weather permitting), utility 
improvements include the replacement and lining of various segments of the existing sanitary 
sewer, replacement of existing water and sanitary sewer laterals from the main to the property 
line (STH 172 to Allouez Ave.), and spot repair of sanitary sewer manholes, and relocation of 
existing fire hydrants.  
 
Street Improvement Project:  
The work on this project is proposed to start as soon as the middle of May and be completed early 
in October. 

 
 In general, the scope of work includes the reconstruc�on of Libal St. from STH 172 to Allouez Ave. 

and the resurfacing of Libal St. from Allouez Ave. to Kalb Ave.  The roundabout at Allouez Ave. is 
not part of the project and will remain open throughout the dura�on of the project. 
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The entire Libal Street project is anticipated to be completed in late October, weather permitting. To 
stay up to date on project activities and changes in detour routes as construction progresses, please visit 
the Village’s website at www.villageofallouezwi.gov or follow us on our Facebook page at 
Facebook.com/Villageofallouez.  
 
Media Contact:  
Cole Buergi 
Leonard & Finco Public Relations 
cbuergi@lfpublicrelations.com 
(920) 965-7750 ext. 103 
 
 
 
 
U�lity Improvement Project – Signed Detour Route  

• Closure of Libal St. between WIS172. to Kalb Ave. through traffic to use Hoffman Rd./County 
XX to Webster Ave./County X, to Kalb Avenue detour route.   
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